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Cleanliness Drive at Nehru Park 

 
On 10-12-2017, the NCC cadets of Government P. G. College Bazpur organized a 

cleanliness drive at Nehru Park in Bazpur. The cadets cleaned the park and also managed 

the plants by watering them and ensuring that they were healthy. 

 

The cadets arrived at the park early in the morning and divided themselves into groups to 

cover different areas of the park. They started by removing the litter and garbage from 

the park and disposing of it properly. They also cleaned the benches and the walking 

paths to ensure that they were clean and hygienic. 

 

After cleaning the park, the cadets turned their attention towards managing the plants. 

They watered the plants and ensured that they were receiving adequate sunlight and 

nutrients. They also removed the weeds and other unwanted growth from the plants, 

which helped in their growth and overall health. 

 

During the program, the NCC cadets also interacted with the local residents and urged 

them to take care of the park and the plants.  

 

Overall, the cleanliness drive and the efforts of the NCC cadets towards managing the 

plants at Nehru Park were highly successful in creating a positive impact on the 

environment. The cadets demonstrated their commitment to community service and their 

dedication towards promoting a cleaner and greener environment. The program serves as 

a great example of how young people can work towards creating a sustainable 

environment for themselves and future generations. 
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